
Year 6 

This week year 6 have been having great fun 

during topic.  They have been tasting Greek food 

and writing reviews, annotating maps, creating 

and filming weather reports and much more!  

Maths has been going well but not all children are 

practising their times tables - please ensure this 

work is on-going.   

  

We have been lucky enough to have taken part in 

African dance workshops as part of Black History 

Month.  We have also been exploring the work of 

black artist Sonia Boyce and creating work 

inspired by her.  

  

Please ensure children are here punctually in the 

mornings to allow them not to miss out on any 

learning.  We are still awaiting reply slips from 

some children regarding our SKY TV visit - please 

make sure these are returned ASAP.  

  

 


